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m CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OFTHE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

November 19th, 1930.

Personal

Dear Sir Arthur:

Your Secretary has sent me a copy of the draft letter which 

you propose sending to the Deans and the Heads of the various schools 
connected with the University.

The letter is, in my opinion, a very timely one and while, 
of necessity, is in general ^erms, is sufficiently definite to indicate 

the purpose which lies behind it.

copy, indicates certain measures of expansion 
advisable in the University*s interest.

The survey, of which you have a

whieh its authors consider

Do you not think your letter would be strengthened and likely 

to bring more concrete results if, without limiting its general terms, / 
you indicated the advisability of an expression of opinion on eerta 

subjects which the survey itself deals with? I, of course, do not 
think it necessary that there should be any reference to the source of 

any information which you may yourself possess, but it might help direct 

the minds of the members of the committees to things which you are
conscious of as being important and this quite in addition to 

suggestions which they might make.
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